
Kansas Peace Officers Association provided the following 
information.  Lockdown verses Run-Hide-Fight.  After reviewing the information, 
we are recommending changing our EOP to include the Run-Hide-Fight 
alternative.  This would replace our Lockdown procedure in the EOP.  The FBI 
video could be imbedded in our EOP plan, distributed to employees and 
students, and if needed it could be added to annual training.  RUN – HIDE – 
FIGHT packs a lot of information into the 6 minute video, delivering the entire 
message within the attention span of our target audience.  We can choose how 
to deliver the message either by simply hosting the information in the EOP plan, 
on the Campus Safety website, or creating a mandatory training module. Once 
we decide how we want this deployed and set it up, RUN – HIDE – FIGHT is 
maintenance free. We will not have to revisit it.  Lastly if people take nothing else 
away from the video or training, RUN – HIDE – FIGHT alone tells them exactly 
what to do.        http://www.fbi.gov/about-us/cirg/active-shooter-and-mass-
casualty-incidents/run-hide-fight-video 
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